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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Hashimoto, Yemia [Yemia.Hashimoto@amec.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 3:38 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Schedule for PG&E Oakland facility Well destructions

Jerry Wickham, 
The well destruction is scheduled for July 21‐22 at the PG& E Oakland site at 5930 Coliseum Way. Our subconsultant, 
ETIC, will be at the site to oversee the well destruction conducted by our driller, Penecore. ETIC is in the process of 
securing the drilling permits. 
 
Please let me know if you require any additional information. 
Thank you, 
 

Yemia Hashimoto, CHG 
Senior Hydrogeologist 
AMEC  
Environment and Infrastructure 
180 Grand Avenue Suite 1100, Oakland, California 94612, USA 
Tel (510) 663 4100 x4210  fax (510) 663 4141 
Direct (510) 663 4210 
yemia.hashimoto@amec.com 
amec.com  

Be more sustainable - think before you print. 

The materials transmitted by this electronic mail are confidential, are only for the use of the intended recipient, and may also be subject to applicable privileges.  
Any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender.  
Please also remove this message from your hard drive, diskette, and any other storage device. 

 

 
 
 

The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. 
Its contents (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or privileged information. 
If you are not an intended recipient you must not use, disclose, disseminate, copy or print its contents. 
If you receive this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete and destroy the message. 


